I
From THe BISHOP OF PRETORIA BISHOP'S HOUSE,

264, CELLIERS STREET,
December 10th 1952 RRETORIA,

TELEPHONE 2-2142

Dear Mrs Baber,

Thank you for your letter and applieation
for a Faculty to instal two new pews in the Chureh.
I eam pleased to send you such a Faculty.
Yours sineerely,
STE 19 T

p——

Mrs Baber
Bosehdraai
F.0, 24 Rivers
via Vaalwater

N. Tvl.



